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Dear House Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and Water Committee 

Member: 

  

I myself am not a hunter, but I do support it as it something my family has done for 

years and my husband does so as well. I’m writing this email in support of the river 

basin management area model for the ODFW Commission. It makes sense to have 

representation of these river basins for a wildlife commission, I mean how do big 

populations bases deal with wildlife issues on the daily like the more rural areas of 

our state. It just makes sense to have this type of representation. Therefore I support 

HB 3086 with the -4 amendment. 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this very important issue. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Courtney Muñoz 


